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Speak Up Newport April 8th Meeting 
Cancelled 

 
Dear Speak Up Newport Supporters: 
 
Due to the COVID-19 restrictions on public assembly the 
April 8, 2020 meeting of Speak Up Newport is cancelled. 
The May 12 meeting is tentative and will only proceed if 
the restrictions are lifted in time. Please be on the 
lookout for future announcements regarding the May 
meeting. 
  
Please follow all the State and Local Guidelines and take 
all suggested precautions to keep you and your family 
safe. Hopefully Speak Up Newport will be able to return 
to normal operating status soon. 
 
Edward Selich 
President 

 
 
 

For information or to join, visit speakupnewport.com or call 949.224.2266. 


